
28/06/2021 

MR Christie Peck 
ST 
NSW 
twistiebrinkley@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Bangaroo street is a busy street at the best of times, congested with through traffic & now 
parked cars on both sides of the street. The additional stress this proposal would place on the 
street is unthinkable. The safety impact on our children walking and riding to school is of 
upmost concern, the additional cars and then those accessing this proposed centre. We are 
also concerned with the lack of parking around this centre not to mention the noise of the 
children and the impact of those who work from home. 
We do not consent to this application and hold council responsible for any injury or accidents 
that are sustained should this proposal go ahead. 
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Subject: Online Submission


